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Co-Guide Change 
Notice for M.Tech Students (Batch 2022-24) 

 
 

Dear M.Tech Students (Batch 2022-24), 

We would like to inform you that two students in the M.Tech program are undergoing a co-

guide change as follows: 

Mohammad Khalid Siddiqui, under the guidance of Dr. Kumud Saxena, will now have Dr. 

Prabha Nair as the new co-guide instead of Dr. Pooja. 

Gaurav Shahi, under the guidance of Dr. Vikas Sagar, will now have Dr. Kumod Gupta as the 

new co-guide instead of Dr. Pooja. 

The primary guide for both students remains unchanged. Please ensure you coordinate with 

your new co-guide for any academic and research-related matters. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Dr Kumud Saxena 

Prof. & Head 

(CSE/IT/M.Tech Int/CSE R) 

NIET, Greater Noida 
 

Ms.Megha Gupta 

Assistant Professor & 

M.Tech Coordinator 

 

 

 

NOIDA INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY 
GREATER NOIDA-201306 

(An Autonomous Institute) 

 School of Computer Science and Information Technology (SCSIT) 


